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I join with Common Cause Oregon to urge my representatives and all Oregon 

lawmakers to oppose HB 4024.  This proposal will not work to get big money out of 

our politics — instead, it preserves the power of the biggest spenders. 

 

Oregon needs real campaign finance reform.  

HB 4024 is not it.  

 


